
Project Headlines:
> Last week marked the tower section on the corner of 

Mulgrave and Aitken Streets being demolished, and other 

remaining areas reduced down to ground level.

Project look ahead:
> Removal of the scaffold screen on Mulgrave street will 

commence this week with the containers being removed 

late this week. The lane on Mulgrave street will be opened 

to traffic again once the containers are removed.

> The large high reach demolition machine will be dismantled 

and transported off site this week.

> The site will be closed on Waitangi day. Our day time 

security guard will still be in place at this time.
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Project look ahead continued: 

> Following completion of the high reach demolition work, removal of 

demolition material will commence this week.

> As the basement is emptied out final demolition of the basement level 

columns and block walls will occur. This work will go through to the 

end of February.

> At the end of February we will commence reinstatement work to the 

perimeter footpaths and construct a new hoarding around the foot 

print of site. Upon completion of this hoarding the temporary fences 

and barriers will be removed from site and footpaths opened for use 

again. 

> This week pedestrian access via the foot path along Guthrie lane will 

open again with the building having now been reduced down.

Progress to date 0% 100%

Planned works over the next two weeks:


